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NOTICE 

 
ALL RETAIL FUEL STATIONS WITH MECHANICAL DISPENSERS AUTHORIZED TO 

SELL IN HALF-GALLON INCREMENTS 
 
The Arkansas Department of Agriculture - Bureau of Standards (Department) has been 
notified that gasoline prices are, or will soon be, higher than can be displayed by 
mechanical dispensers. These mechanical dispensers require conversion kits to display 
higher fuel prices and obtaining these kits may take several weeks due to supply chain 
issues.                        
    · 
Therefore, the Department authorizes retail fuel outlets to display and sell fuel in half-
gallon increments from mechanical pumps only. The allowance will begin on March 11, 
2022 and expire on July 1, 2022. 
 
All retail locations that sell fuel in half-gallon increments shall display signage on the 
pump giving notice of the half-gallon pricing. The signage must use capitalized letters a 
minimum of three inches in height and state the following: 
 
"ALL FUEL PRICES ARE IN CENTS PER HALF (1/2) GALLON. SEE INSIDE 
ATTENDANT FOR FULL PRICE." 

 

  

  

Arkansas Oil Marketers Association | AOMA.org  
    

  

Arkansas Oil Marketers Association | PO Box 229, Little Rock, AR 72203  

Unsubscribe wwright@mwlaw.com  

Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice  

Sent by steve@aoma.org powered by  
 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/fAe5CL9PrpiPBzo1TBZFT_?domain=agriculture.arkansas.gov
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/g0IhCM89vqc5BnoZSkJsXV?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/L-ufCNk8wrtNkgnBCjNV8W?domain=visitor.constantcontact.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/K8DsCOYZxvIA1BPKirtheR?domain=visitor.constantcontact.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/QFYhCPNYywh4zLDxt6X9cG?domain=constantcontact.com
mailto:steve@aoma.org

